
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All Branch Mail Out #18 - 2018 
 
 
Date:   March 23, 2018  
 
 
To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 
     
 

From: Valerie Mitchell- Veinotte, 

Executive Director/ Command Secretary 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

     
 

Subject: Legion Capital Assistance Program 

 
 

Message:    Comrades: At the February NS/NU Command 

Executive Council Meeting, it was agreed to 
have Branches submit, to District 
Commanders, suggestions for improvements 
to the Legion Capital Assistance Program. 
Please provide your District Commander with 
your suggestions by May 01. 
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